
MEDIA RELEASE – November 2021 
 

A Donation of Christmas Socks for Residents at  
Villa St. Gabriel Villa  

 

 

 

17 Christmas stockings were delivered to Villa St. Gabriel Villa on Thursday, 

November 25th.  The socks will be distributed on Christmas Day to residents 

who do not have family support over the Christmas holiday season.  The 

stockings and donated contents were coordinated by Evelyn Dutrisac, Diane 

St. Pierre, Julie Desimone from Desimone Foot and Ankle Centre, and Nicole 

Blais from Goshenite Seniors Services.  Thank you for your collective 

kindness! 
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Information:  Tanya Gil-Alfau, Executive Assistant / Board Liaison ~ tgilalfau@sjsudbury.com  

mailto:tgilalfau@sjsudbury.com

